
PEW Garden Club Minutes 

April 4, 2022 

NEXT MEETING 

Monday May 2, 2022 

2:00 P. M. 

Robin Green called the meeting to order. 

Ann will not be returning to garden club leadership any time soon as she 
recovers from her fall, but she will continue to participate when able. In the 
meantime, the steering committee will plan future meetings. 

The potluck was a big success! Thanks to all who participated. 

Home garden tours – After the meeting today, May 2, be prepared to visit 
gardens of those who signed up for tours. The steering committee will 
create a schedule and present it at the meeting. GOOD TIMES!!!! 

Field Trips – Tuesday April 19 is a free day at the Japanese Garden. Robin 
will confirm and see if the cherry blossoms will still be blooming. Meet at the 
clubhouse at 9:30 to carpool. 

At the May 2 meeting, Cathy Byrd will discuss growing and supporting 
earthworms, some pretty wonderful creatures to have in your garden. 

Ann gave the club an article from the LA Times about earthworm 
composting. The article is in the library garden section for those interested. 

Marilyn and Sally distributed an April To Do list. Informative and helpful, as 
always. 

A topic for future discussion – Maintenance free gardening. Is there such a 
thing? And, if so, how is it done? 

Killing weeds – use horticultural vinegar. 

The plan developed by the steering committee to renovate the area in front of 
the clubhouse has been approved. Work will begin soon. 



We are still looking for a Garden Club historian. Both the pay and working 
conditions are excellent.... 

There will not be any general fruit picking this year; not enough volunteers. 
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